
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

 
MyHSR Corporation Congratulates YAB Tun Dr Mahathir Mohamad 

as Seventh Prime Minister of Malaysia 

 

 
Kuala Lumpur, 12 May 2018: MyHSR Corporation Sdn Bhd (‘MyHSR Corp’) together with 

the Board of Directors congratulate YAB Tun Dr Mahathir Mohamad for being sworn in as 

Malaysia’s seventh Prime Minister. 

 

MyHSR Corp and the Board of Directors would also like to wish YAB Tun Dr Mahathir 

Mohamad and the new Cabinet great success in leading and propelling the nation to greater 

heights.  

 

We look forward to further developing the Kuala Lumpur-Singapore High Speed Rail ('KL-SG 

HSR') under the new Malaysian Government as an opportunity to accelerate inclusive growth 

and maximise socio-economic benefits for the seven cities along the HSR corridor as well as 

improve living standards for all Malaysians. 

 

-ENDS- 

 

About the Kuala Lumpur-Singapore High Speed Rail  

The Kuala Lumpur-Singapore HSR is a strategic project between the Governments of 

Malaysia and Singapore that aims to facilitate a 90-minute travel time between Kuala Lumpur 

and Singapore. The project is expected to enhance business linkages and bring the people of 

both countries closer together. The iconic project includes domestic services within Malaysia 

that will improve intercity connectivity and promote economic agglomeration under the Socio-

economic Development Programme (SEDP) intended to benefit local communities along the 

corridor. 

 

The Governments of both countries signed a Bilateral Agreement on 13 December 2016, 

which captured the key points of agreement on the project, including the technical parameters, 

commercial model, customs, immigration and quarantine clearance, safety and security 

matters, regulatory framework and project management approach. MRCB Gamuda 

Consortium and YTL-THP have been appointed on 2 May 2018 as the Project Delivery 

Partners for the construction of civil works in Malaysia. 

 



 
 
Eight stations are currently planned for the Kuala Lumpur–Singapore HSR: Bandar Malaysia, 

Sepang-Putrajaya, Seremban, Melaka, Muar, Batu Pahat and Iskandar Puteri stations in 

Malaysia and the Jurong East station in Singapore, with operations of the KL-SG HSR service 

between Kuala Lumpur and Singapore targeted for commencement by 31 December 2026.  

  

About MyHSR Corporation 

MyHSR Corp is a company incorporated in 2015, wholly owned by the Minister of Finance 

Incorporated. As the Government of Malaysia’s project delivery vehicle for the Kuala Lumpur 

- Singapore HSR project, MyHSR Corp is responsible for the development and implementation 

of the project.  
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